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 NJHS Annual Food Drive 
Under the guidance of Mrs. Pipkin, our Junior Honor Society students collected nearly 
3,000 items to be donated to the local food bank. Elementary contributed 1,720 items 
and the Middle School gave 1,264 for a total of 2,984 food items. This number was 500 
more than last year’s drive! The two classes that won the pizza party are Mrs. Kyndall 
Jones for Elementary and the 8th grade class for Middle School.  
 

 8th Grade Boys’ Beauty Pageant 
The annual “beauty pageant” was as fun and entertaining as always on Tuesday, 
December 20th. The proud winner was Ms. Reda Rousser, aka Reid Rousser.  The 
contestants displayed some “never before seen” dance moves (hopefully never seen 
again, either!).  
 

 ABBIT Awards for 3rd Six Weeks 
We will be having our third ABBIT awards assembly this week. Out of 147 students in 
middle school, 81 students were named that achieved all A’s and B’s on their report 
cards. Twenty-eight students in grades 5-8 made the straight A’s required to be named 
to the Superintendent’s List.  

 


